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Edwards,Michelle

From: Jason Saavedra <saavedra.jason@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 10:23 AM
To: Azar, George; DeBaun,Curtis; Boland,Tammy; Auler,Amy; Elliott,Earl; Loudermilk,Cheryl; 

Nation,Todd; Garrison,Neil; Crossen,Martha
Cc: balebtread1@yahoo.com; Edwards,Michelle
Subject: *Ext!*   City Council BZA Appointment
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Dear members of the City Council, 
 
I am the current appointee of the City Council to the city Board of Zoning Appeals. Time has flown by and it 
was brought to my attention that my term expires today! 
 
I just want to let you all know that I've greatly enjoyed serving on the BZA for the past several years and would 
definitely be interested in continuing to serve. My educational background is in urban planning, and since I 
don't work in that area, serving on the BZA allows me to apply that background in a way that benefits the 
community. 
 
Feel free to get in touch with me if any of you have questions or would like to discuss this further. 
 
Wishing a safe and happy New Year to all. 
 
 
Jason Saavedra  
(812) 993-0891 
saavedra.jason@gmail.com 
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